
NH Sustainable Energy Association. 54 Portsmouth Street, Concord, NH 03301. Tel (603) 22-NHSEA 

 

                  

 

April 11, 2016 

 

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 

Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301 

 

Re:  IR 15-296 Investigation into Grid Modernization: Working Group 

 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

 

Enclosed please find the NH Sustainable Energy Association’s d/b/a New Hampshire CleanTech Council 

and the Northeast Clean Energy Council’s letter to participate in the IR 15-296 Working Group.  

 

Please add Kate Epsen at kate@nhsea.org, Brianna Brand at brianna@nhsea.org, Sue Anderbois at 

sanderbois@necec.org, and Janet Gail Besser at jbesser@necec.org to the service list for this docket. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Kate Epsen 

Executive Director 

NH Sustainable Energy Association 

 

 
Janet Besser 

Vice-President, Policy and Government Affairs 

Northeast Clean Energy Council  

 

Cc: Service list 

Enclosure 
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